
Summary and Analysis of Public Comments on Proposed ICANN Bylaw Revisions 

Regarding the ALAC  

 

Comment period:  8 April 2011 through 9 May 2011 

Index of comments received:  http://forum.icann.org/lists/bylaws-amend-article-xi-

2011/  

 

During this open comment period, only one comment was received, and this comment 

was on a topic unrelated to the public comment forum.  The one comment received 

addressed whether or not ICANN should remain under U.S. jurisdiction; this comment 

will not be summarized further.   

 

Therefore, the public comment period on these proposed Bylaw revisions revealed no 

opposition and no suggested changes from the ICANN community or the public.  As a 

result, the Bylaw revisions proposed for Board approval were not changed from those 

reviewed in the public comment period. 
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